
 

 

 

 

Weather Notification 

NOTICE TO ALL CONSULTING ENGINEERING FIRMS 

Solicitation Number S-183-17 
Country Club Road Corridor Project in Spartanburg County 
 

 
To all potential proposers: 

 

Due to Hurricane Matthew, SCDOT is extending the deadline for the submittal of proposals for 

S-183-17 Country Club Road Corridor Project to October 18, 2016 by 2:00 PM. 

 


